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Greetings to whom it may concern,
As the Forest Service ponders which Over-Snow Vehicle Management Plan I would urge you
to
discard Alternate 5 and truly consider Alternate 3. Alternate 3 would be the best choice to
protect wildlife and wilderness areas and still provide ample opportunities and even expand
areas for snow mobiles.
Thank you for your consideration,
Patrick McGinnis
Jamestown, CA
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